

GOV. MSG. NO. 155

LINDA LINGLE

December 29, 2005

HONOLULU

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President of the Senate Twenty-Third State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the "Report to the 2006 Legislature in Response to House Resolution No. 198, H.D. 1 Requesting a Report on the Number of Less than Full-Time Public Employees that are Ineligible for Health Benefits." Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, I am informing you that the report will soon be viewable electronically at www.state.hi.us/hrd.legreports/report.html.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures

cc: Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chairperson, Senate Ways and Means Committee Honorable Brian Kanno, Chairperson, Senate Labor Committee